Fra: Arni Snaevarr <snaevarr@un.org>

Sendt: 17. september 2020 10:43

Til: Rikke Egelund <EB2F @kk.dk>

Emne: For the urgent attention of Lord Mayor of Copenhagen Frank Jensen

Dear Ms. Rikke Egelund please forward this email to the Lord Mayor Mr. Jensen, best regards on
behalf of the UN Arni Snaevarr, information officer for the Nordic countries.

Dear Lord Mayor Frank Jensen.

| am writing to you on behalf of the United Nations Information Centre for Western-Europe. On 24
October 2020 the United Nations will celebrate its 75th anniversary.

UN Secretary-General Antdnio Guterres has said that “multilateralism is under fire precisely when
we need it most."

The 75th anniversary of the United Nations — the global symbol of multilateralism —in the world is
an occasion to send a strong signal of support for multilateralism.

As on several past occasions many buildings and landmarks throughout the world will be lit up in
the blue colour of the UN as a sign of solidarity.

Denmark and the city of Copenhagen have been strong supporters of the world organization since
its foundation. It would therefore be a strong show of continuing support if on the occasion of UN
day 24 October — anniversary of the organization, the City Hall would be lit up in blue. If that is not
practical the lighting up in blue of any other landmark in your beautiful city would of course be
welcome.

On behalf of the UN Information Centre for Western-Europe,

Arni Snaevarr,

Information Officer for the Nordic countries

Technical information: the new UN blue colour is Pantone 2925 (RGB: 0, 158, 219).
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